
 

We extend our heartfelt sympathy to the family and 

friends of our friends, who recently passed away.  

As we prepare to transition to a new facility, there are important considerations that 
require our collective attention. One crucial step in this process is carefully sorting 
and organizing your loved one’s belongings before the move. Your assistance in go-
ing through their current belongings is vital to guarantee that essential items, cher-
ished possessions, and familiar comforts are seamlessly transitioned to the new fa-
cility. Our anticipated move date will be November 2024 and while that sounds dis-
tant right now, it really is going to be here faster than we think. 

Our new facility will not have the storage space that we have been afforded in our 
current location. We have renderings hanging in our lobby of our new facility so 
you may see what the new bedroom space will have built in versus what will be 
able to move. We encourage you to begin with packing off season items that will 
not be needed while we remain in our current location. If you need boxes, please 
contact Cindy Rolph at 515-382-7004 or crolph@storymedical.org in advance so 
she can ensure we have plenty. We will also provide          
permanent markers to label the boxes with name and        
contents. We do have some space that we can store 
those boxes until the move. 

Warm Regards, 

 

Evelyn Bennett        

3/23/1934– 

4/3/2024 

Edgar “Ed” 

Behrman      

2/19/1947– 

4/2/2024 

Clara Sparks    

8/14/1936-    

4/29/2024       

 



 

Important 

Dates: 

 

Fitness fun is   

Mondays,   

Wednesdays, and 

Fridays! 

 

Bingo is played 

weekly, on 2nd 

floor! 

 

Resident              

Council is the third 

Tuesday of the 

month!!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 1st:  It’s May Day, come on out and help us make “May Day 
Baskets”  

 May 2nd:  2nd Floor will be having “Lunch Bunch”, at            
Flame & Skewer! 

May 3rd :  Dave Swenson, will be performing, in the  2nd  Floor 
Dining Room in the afternoon! 

 May 6th:  Multi-Aged 1st & 2nd Graders will be here, in the 
morning on 2nd Floor Dining Room, to hang out with us!   

May 8th:   In the Afternoon, see how you fare at the               
“Coca-Cola Taste Testing” 

May 9th:  We’ll be doing a “Birdhouse Craft”, in the 2nd Floor 
Dining room! 

May 10th:  The Ladies will be celebrating Mother’s day,  with a 
performance by Barb Evenson, in the 2nd Floor Dining Room. 

May 14th:  Come on up, to 2nd Floor,  and do a little  reminiscing 
about the “good old days”! 

May 15th:  Join us and make a Flower Wreath to spruce up your 
door or rooms!   

May 17th:  Join us, in the 2nd Floor Dining Room, for our May 
Birthday Party!  Starduster Trio,  will be performing! 

May 20th:  Tom Hofer, will be performing, in the  afternoon on 
2nd Floor! 

May 23rd:  Join us in basement Boardroom, for “Dinner and a 
Movie”! 

May 24th: We’ll be planting flowers on the front patio.   Come 

and get your hands dirty!   
May 27th: Join us, for Trivia & Treats, in the 2nd Floor 

Dining Room! 
May 29th: Come up to 2nd Floor, to learn a little about the    

building of the Golden Gate Bridge! 
May 31st:  Enjoy listening to music, performed by Kenny Frette, 

during “Happy Hour”! 

May Activities 



 

Worship                  

Activities: 

May 5th:               

First Christian 

Church  1:30pm 

May 19th               

Nevada Methodist 

Church 2pm    

May 21st             

Presbyterian/       

Lutheran            

Communion 

9:30am 

May 26th              

Cornerstone 

Church 2pm 

Typically on  

Tuesdays:                       

Devotions 9:30 am 

 

 

 

 

 

Music                         

Performances: 

May 3rd:            

Dave Swenson  

May 10th:            

Barb Evenson  

May 17th:           

Starduster Trio 

May 20th:           

Tom Hofer 

May 31st:            

Ken Frette 

 

 

Don Carlson       

May 16th  

 



 

 

Once a month we have a “meeting of 

the minds” to  discuss what is going 

well, not so well, and any suggestions 

you may have! Join us on Tuesday, May 

21st at 2:30 pm, in the Basement 

Boardroom!  

 

 

 

We do our best to have                        

Manicures weekly! Come on out, to 

the 2nd floor dining room, if yours 

need trimmed, filed, or painted! 

Check the calendar for dates and 

times! 

Join us, on                

May 23rd, in the    

basement boardroom, 

at 5:00pm, to watch 

“Guys & Dolls”,  while 

enjoying  a meal from 

Hickory Park!  Look for 

the sign up sheets in 

the hallway! 

We have a couple crafts planned 

for this month!  On the 9th come 

up for a “Birdhouse” craft.  On the 

15th you can make a new “Flower 

Wreath” for your door.   

 

 

     

 

 

Join us, on the front patio, 

the afternoon, of May 24th!  

We’ll be sprucing up the 

front, by planting some  

beautiful flowers.  

This month’s “Lunch 

Bunch” is to Flame & 

Skewer!  2nd Floor is up 

first this month, going on 

May 2nd.  1st Floor will be 

going on May 16th.  Make 

your way to the sign up 

sheets          

located in the 

hallways! 

 

We’ll be celebrating all of  

our Ladies for Mother’s 

Day,  on Friday May 10th!  

We’ll be having a sweet 

treat, while    

listening to 

Barb Evenson 

perform!  

We have a new Volunteer 

starting in May!   

 

Come up to 2nd Floor, on 

May 21st, and play games 

with Halee 

Ternes!  


